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 This Week at Currie


N ove m b e r  2 9 t h ,  2 0 2 4   

Hello Currie families 

It is hard to believe that December is around the corner! 


Please see below for some important information and upcoming 
dates. 


Food Drive: 
 Our students in Div. 4 and 17 are leading a food drive to collect items 
for the Richmond Food Bank. Please bring in your canned goods and non 
perashable food items, starting Dec. 1. 

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

 Children of 
the Street 
Presenta-
tion, grade 
4-7 


Choir 

Practice 


 

Breakfast 
Club 8:15 
a.m.


 Pre-

ordered Hot 
Lunch 
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Community Breakfast: 
Please join us for a PAC/staff organized pancake breakfast on 
Thursday, December 12th at 8:15, in the gym. All families are 
welcome!   

Band and Choir Concert: 
After the breakfast stay for the concert! Our Bands and choir 
will perform for our school and families. Concert will start at 
9:10 a.m. 
You are also welcome to watch our Bands perform at Aberdeen 
Mall, December 11th, from 12- 1 p.m. 
                                        
               


PAC News: Please see the attached newsletter for PAC 
news. 

Important Dates:
Dec. 3rd: Children of the Street presentation for grades 4-7 
Dec. 11th: Band performs at Aberdeen Mall at 12:p.m. 
Dec. 12th: Community Breakfast 8:15 and Band Concert 9:10 at 
Currie  
Dec. 19th: Learning Update #2 published 
Dec. 20th: Last day of school before Winter Break 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the office 
at 604-668-6440 or email me at shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca 
Sincerely, Mrs. Sharon Hoffinger Principal,  
General Currie Elementary School 
Visit our webpage at http://currie.sd38.bc.ca
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